
 

 

PARKS AND  
RECREATION 

 
Parks has reviewed the above proposal and has no comments.  Commerce City does not charge 
a park fee-in-lieu for non-residential developments. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 303-227-8788 or tferguson@c3gov.com with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: Harry Brennan, Planner 

From: Traci Ferguson, Parks Planner 

Subject: Z-981-22  5441 Quebec St.  

Date: March 3, 2022 
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